
 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS 

RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

MARCH 7, 2012 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on Wednesday, March 7, 

2012 at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando, Florida 

32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave Mauck, Gus Desautels and Richard McCormick.  

Two landowners in attendance. 

 

CONSENT AGENDA 

     Treasurer’s report, Regular Meeting Minutes of February 1, 2012, Driveway Permits 

and “Other” Permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized. 

 

FEMA EXPANSION PROJECT/ROAD CULVERT REPLACEMENT PROJECT  

     Mr. Way of IBI Group Inc. reported that the pipe lining project is 70% complete and 

the Road Culvert Replacement Project is 40% complete. All work is on schedule and 

going good. 

 

CANAL 6 

     Mr. Davis reported that the acceptance letter from St. Johns River Water Management 

District for Canal 6 has been received. 

 

2012 ELECTION POLICY 

     After review the Board approved the 2012 Election Policy as submitted. 

 

There being no further comments the meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:30 P.M. 

 

    

 

 

 


